
 

Non-members welcome at EXSA conference

The EXSA conference scheduled to take place on 9 March 2006 at Glenburn Lodge, alongside the AGM on 10 March, will
now include non-members in order to allow more industry players to benefit from the event. The member-only AGM on day
two is free of charge to all members. For the conference programme and pricing, please contact EXSA on +27-11-805-
7272 or .
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